Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio March 13, 2012

The Personnel Committee met March 12, 2012, following a Service Committee meeting in council chambers with the listed members present:

Ryan T. Bubb, Chair Doug Marmie Shirley Stare Carol A. Floyd Rhonda Loomis

We wish to report:

Ordinance No. 12-5 setting compensation and stating policy with respect to the position of adult probation director in the adult probation department and repealing all ordinances and resolutions in conflict with this ordinance was brought forth by Judge Michael Higgins.

Rhonda Loomis expressed concern regarding the 2010 evaluation of Scott Fulton not being submitted to the human resources department.

Mr. Marmie believes a 4% raise is too much at this time.

Motion to approve and send the ordinance on to council passed by a vote of 3 yeas, 2 nays.

Ryan T. Bubb Chair